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         13th December 2018 

Dear parents, 

 

Letters Sent Home this Week 

 

School Production  

We have had extremely positive feedback following last night’s performance and I am 

confident that tonight will be equally impressive.   

We are collecting for Action Aid and if you would like to contribute, please put your 

money into the bucket after the play this evening or give your donations to the 

office.  Your support is always greatly appreciated. 

 

Class 4 – Bloomsbury Theatre Tomorrow -  (Friday 14th December) 

Class 4 need to be at Berkhamsted Station tomorrow at 08.55a.m and will need 

collecting from the Station at 2.45pm.  

 

Class 3 – Watford Palace Theatre – Monday 17th December 

Class 3 will be leaving school at 9.15am and will be back at school by 3.15pm.  Please 

remember to pack a disposable packed lunch and drink. 

 

Classes 1 & 2 – The Living Nativity – Monday 17th December 

Classes 1 & 2 will be travelling to London Zoo by coach and will be leaving promptly at 

08.45a.m. and are expected back at Little Gaddesden by 3.30pm.  Please remember to 

pack a disposable packed lunch and ensure the children have warm coats, hat, scarf 

and gloves. 

 

The National Gallery 

Just to let you know that some of the children’s work from our “Take One Picture” 

project, has been short listed for the exhibition in The National Gallery – more 

information to follow. 

 

Christmas Service 

The Christmas Service this year will be held be at Little Gaddesden Church at 

9.15a.m. on Wednesday, 19th December.  Term will end at 1.30p.m and the children 

return to school on Tuesday 8th January. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Cake Sale – Message from Battersea 

“Thank you so much for your fantastic donation of £113 to support our dogs and cats.  

Not only will your generosity help us to care for the animals here at Battersea, but it 

will also help us to champion the welfare of the dogs and cats who may never arrive at 

our doors.” 

 

Outstanding Lunch Monies 

Just to remind you that all outstanding lunch monies must be paid into the office no 

later than tomorrow (Friday 14th). After this time, all debts will be referred to 

County for collection.   

 

Year 6 Netball Match 

Last Thursday, the year 6 netball team played their first match at home to 

Wiggington (St Barts) School.  It was a very tough game with some strict umpiring 

but the Little Gaddesden team passed the ball extremely well and this, alongside the 

excellent defence and shooting, meant that we won the match 5:1.  Well done to 

everyone who played and to the year 5 girls who supported and helped with the 

scoring and timing. 

 

Class 4 – Isle of Wight Payments 

The third payment of £60.00 is now overdue, please ensure all outstanding payments 

are with the office by tomorrow, Friday 14th December.  

 

Class 1 – Mr Nibbles 

If anyone is able to look after Mr Nibbles over the Christmas break then please let 

Mrs Patterson or Mrs Miles know.  If you can only do one week then that would be 

fine, as we could hopefully find someone for the other week. 

 

School Uniform 

We shall be ordering uniform the first week back after Christmas so please ensure 

all orders are on the system no later than Monday 7th January.  We currently have in 

stock a large quantity of 32 sweatshirts, 22/24 and 32 polo shirts and most sizes of 

cardigans and PE hoody’s.  Please speak to Lynne if you require any of these. 

 

Head Lice 

Can we please urge you all to check your child’s hair regularly. We have had many 

reports of head lice, particularly in Class 3, and it does help everyone if hair is 

checked frequently and treated promptly. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 

 

 


